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 I support SB769. Leaving the choice to counties would be the most logical choice. The Cougar 

population is through the roof and heavily affecting deer and elk populations along with local 

depredation problems. Allowing hounding would also make it easier to tell if you are harvesting a male 

or female while simultaneously giving hunters an easier and more ethical shot on the vitals rather than 

a spur of the moment rushed shot fueled with adrenaline causing a poor shot and wounded/unrecovered 

animal. 

 

Sincerely, 

Kris Boylan 

  


